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Inland Bird Banding Association 

President's Message 

e hope this issue will be the end of NABB being be- 
hind schedule. One half of issue 4 is already type- 

set. It should be published before the end of the year. 

Both Inland and Western have to take a serious look at 

this ioint publishing effort to determine if we can afford 
to continue. We could possibly save more money by hav- 
ing more volunteers help in some fashion. 

A full discussion of the publishing problems and needs 
of each organization will be conducted at Inland's meet- 
ing in Oklahoma on October 26 and 27. There will be a 
panel discussion of the three editors and presidents to 
discuss the problem from their own perspective. Mem- 
bers of all the organizations are urged to attend to learn 
about the needs and wishes of each organization. 

One of the important issues to be discussed will be the 
content of NABB and the difference of opinion about 
the very purpose of NABB as seen by the members of 
each association. 

Full coverage of the results of this meeting will be fea- 
tured in issue #4 of NABB as well as a chart of the future 

of the publication. To keep it on schedule takes the full 
and utmost cooperation of each editor and president to 
stay on schedule. 

The goal of NABB's present editorial committee is to 
make it a high quality medium for the exchange of infor- 
mation of bird banders across the continent. Only 
through the iraput of you as an individual with your own 
needs, problems and solutions can the publication be 
successful. Let us know how you feel we can help. 

Terrence N. Ingram 

Bird photos in this issue by 
Judith Lynn 
R. D. 3, Waterloo Road 
Stanhope, NJ 07874 
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